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The year is coming to a close, and RINOs across the 
state are getting worried. A group of RINOs has 
decided to gather together to create a scorecard of 

their own, even modeled after WyoRINO. We must say, 
imitation is the sincerest form of flattery.  

RINOs everywhere are putting their elephant 
costumes back on as they re-enter public life with a 

zeal for "true conservatism." It's the same song and dance we see every 
two years.  

Some RINOs have missed the memo, and have continued to show their true colors. That's 
why the final RINO of the Month Award of 2023 goes to Representative J.T. Larson (HD 17, 
Sweetwater). During November's meeting of the Joint Minerals Committee, Representative 
Larson echoed the "climate crisis" talking points of Governor Gordon when he claimed that 
fossil fuels are on the way out. Perhaps he's gotten comfortable acting openly as a RINO- 
after all, Representative Larson voted for Medicaid expansion, for giving himself a raise (after 
only a few months on the job), and against protecting Wyomingites from vaccine and mask 
mandates.  

If you’d like to ask Representative Larson why he doesn’t share the top priorities of Wyoming 
Republicans, he can be reached at (307) 389-0162 or JT.Larson@wyoleg.gov.  Term ends 
2025. 

What is a RINO? A Republican in Name Only

Have you as a loyal Republican, gone to the polls year after year, voting for candidates with an “R” beside their name, trusting they would legislate 
and vote like a Republican but only to be disappointed?

Don’t feel bad – so have we.

The time is long overdue to hold politicians accountable for big government, big regulation, big taxation laws – values that the Republican party does 
NOT support.

This is the primary reason WyoRINO.com was created – to expose liberal Wyoming Republicans who violate our Wyoming Republican values.
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